
KAGOSHIMA PREFECTURAL GOVERNMENT 
Information regarding the novel coronavirus, Covid-19 

Requests 

1. While ensuring the upkeep of ‘Avoiding the 3 Cs’ (closed spaces, crowded spaces, close 
contact settings) and avoiding places which are not correctly abiding by the rules of 
preventative measures and therefore likely to host a possible cluster of infections, 
continue to practice basic measures including hand washing and creating as much 
distance between yourself and other people at all times; please follow the New Lifestyle 
approach. 

2. As to Hokkaido, Saitama, Chiba, Tokyo and Kanagawa Prefectures which were special 
vigilance prefectures when the state of emergency was lifted on 25th May, people should 
avoid moving there for the purposes of leisure and sightseeing etc., as well as ask 
themselves whether what they are doing is essential and or whether they must be the 
one to do it until the 18th June. 

Please be cautious when travelling around and take into account the outbreak trends of 
infected people. 

Requests to those outside of Kagoshima Prefecture 

1. From the 25th May until the 18th June, we ask those who live in Hokkaido, Saitama, Chiba, 
Tokyo and Kanagawa Prefectures to abstain from travelling to Kagoshima for leisure or 
tourism and consider whether travelling to this prefecture is essential or needs to be done 
by yourself. As to those who live in other Prefectures, please understand how travelling 
from one region to another may incur the risk of exposing people to infectious diseases. 

2. In the event that you find yourself coming to Kagoshima Prefecture, please follow these 
guidelines that are written below. 
- Appropriate coughing etiquette and mask wearing  
- Temperature checking at least once a day 
- Consulting with the Call Centre for Japanese Returnees and Potential Contacts 

advice line if you show any symptoms such as a fever etc. 


